
Sent: 21 April 2014 21:55
Subject: 14/00412/F Planning for Clifton Road Deddington.

To the Chief Planning Officer, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury.

 
I strongly object to this new development for 26 houses plus a 40 space car park on a 4 acre field in Clifton Road, adjacent to the Castle Grounds.for multiple reasons.  We have just had a huge development approved behind Gaveston Gardens for 85 houses which covers the Deddington requirements for the next 20 years.  The local amenities (eg School and Health Centre) will not cope with the additional strain that these houses will bring. I am also extremely concerned about the increase in traffic and the dangers and pollution that this will bring to our peaceful community.
 
I can't believe that they are seriously considering building on this conservation ground which will permanently spoil the beautiful rural and historic view at the edge of the village that we all enjoy.  Please stop our village being destroyed and refuse planning permission.
 

Kind Regards,
 

Anna Haynes
Gaveston Gardens
